Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked for:
1.            Who are your Tier 1/preferred independent fostering providers and what are their corresponding Ofsted ratings and their standard weekly fee per child per week?
We have no tier 1 or preferred independent fostering providers.
2.            What is the pay/allowance range for your foster carers?
For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website.
https://www.leicester.gov.uk/media/177746/fostering-payments-2015.pdf
3.            Have you placed any Muslim children in the past 12 months? If so, how many?
21 children/young people were placed from Sept 2014 to date

4.            Have you placed any Muslim children with non-Muslim carers in the past 12 months? If so, how many?
7 children/young people were placed from September 2014 to date

5.            Do you employ any Muslim social workers? If so, how many?
Yes, however, a total figure is not held, this is personal information and staff members are not required to disclose their faith.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
6.            Do you have any Muslim foster carers? If so, how many?

Yes, 27.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


